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If we care about the bottom line, if we care about the health of Oregonians, if 
we care about the economic and vibrant health of Oregon and if we care 
about equity, we must support universal single payer health care. I urge you 
to honor the expert work of the Joint Task Force on Universal Health Care 
and establish the Universal Healthcare Plan Governance Board.  
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